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Speech contest winners and Japanese
language students meet their “sempai”
in Yokohama

On February 22, the “Kakehashi
Project,” a grassroots program
organized by the Japan Ministry of
Foreign Affairs to promote exchange
between Japan and North America,
brought winners of a U.S. Japanese
speech contest and Canadian university
students studying Japanese to visit the
Y-PORT Center Office and the GALERIO
communications hub.

The group enjoyed an exchange session
with students enrolled in the Inter-
University Center for Japanese
Language Studies (IUC), a Japanese
language institution for a consortium of
U.S. and Canadian universities, located
in the Yokohama International
Organizations Center. They put a
variety of questions to their

“sempai” (seniors), asking about their
individual research topics and what it is
like to live and work in Japan.
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I about working in Yokohama

On February 24, an online seminar was
held to encourage students graduating
from Cebu Technological University in
the Philippines to seek work
opportunities in Yokohama. The
Province of Cebu and Yokohama have
built a partnership collaborating on
projects via the Y-PORT (Yokohama
Partnership of Resources and
Technologies) Program, and the Office
of the City of Yokohama Representative
to Southeast and South Asia arranged
this seminar based on that connection.
The International Affairs Bureau
introduced Yokohama’s many
advantages and explained how to find
employment in Japan to a packed
venue of over 300 students.

Several Y-PORT partner companies
observed the seminar remotely, and
shared their hopes that with their
businesses
expanding
into the
Philippines,
Yokohama
initiatives
would help
them engage
exceptional
local talent.
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